

To Parents of Infants and Pre-School

Friday 24th November 2017

Christmas Church Service Thursday 14th November 2017

The Christmas church service is on Thursday 14th December at 9.30am and will take place at St. Leonard's Church, Church Road, Chelsham. Children may be taken directly to church and we hope as many parents as possible will be able to stay for the service which will last approximately 30 minutes. If, however, you are unable to attend and cannot drop your child at the church, the school bus will take any pupils who are brought to school. To help with the organising of transport, would you please inform me, as soon as possible as there are limited spaces, if you would like your child to be taken on the school bus.

There will be a retiring collection in aid of the Lily Foundation.

Helen Daly School Secretary